August 6, 2010

Subject: Hampton Inn and Suites
Building Renovation/Exterior Refinish
Skokie, IL
Job No.: 09-144

Dear Mr. Mazur:
We want you to know how pleased we are with the outstanding service Continental Wall
Systems have given us.

We have enjoyed and appreciated your prompt and friendly service. The building looks great

and the work is of top quality.

Continental Wall Systems did what they said they would do. We would like to compliment you

and your foreman on finishing the work a week before the deadline.

Finally, please know that we will make every effort to involve Continental Wall Systems in any

future work.

Sincerely,
Raymond Management Co., Inc.

Frank Feit
Sentor Construction Manager
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